
ARPA Advisory Committee 

Meeting – December 19th 

Canceled 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sharon ARPA Advisory Committee has received no new applications. Let's cancel our 

scheduled meeting for this Tuesday, Dec. 19.  

 

Our next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, Jan. 16 at 5pm.  

 

Wishing all peace and joy this holiday season and a happy 2024. 
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